

Working Together To End Homelessness In Burnaby www.burnabyhomeless.org

August 30, 2017

Chair Sustainable City Advisory Committee Burnaby City Hall 4949 Canada Way Burnaby BC V5G 1M2

Dear Councillor Sav Dhaliwal:

Re: Access to Showers for Burnaby's Homeless Citizens

The Society To End Homelessness In Burnaby is writing in regards to the access to showers for Burnaby's homeless citizens and continue to be very interested in continued conversation re this important issue.

I am writing on behalf of The Society To End Homelessness In Burnaby to advise you that unfortunately no representative from our Society will be able to attend the next meeting as the Sustainable City Advisory Committee is meeting at the same time as the scheduled AGM for The Society To End Homelessness In Burnaby.

We look forward to hearing further from the City in regards to this important issue for many Burnaby citizens.

Sincerely,

Wanda Mulholland Society Coordinator

The Society To End Homelessness in Burnaby

wands of tholad

Karen O'Shannacery Society President

Lo Shennasery

The Society To End Homelessness in Burnaby